
 

 
Lab Search Progress Report 

January 1st, 2023 
 
 

Department of Ecology NWRO 
PO Box 330316 
Shoreline, WA 98133 
Attention: Jeanne Tran 
 
 
Jeanne, 
 

We have continued to collaborate with other wood treaters and the chemical supplier, Viance. We are 

still waiting for the review and feedback from Viance regarding the possible lab prospect mentioned last update. 

As we were unable to find an accredited lab to analyze DCOI prior to 1/1/2023, please accept this letter as our 

final report per our NPDES permit.    

 

To briefly summarize our efforts in our lab search that has been detailed in past progress reports: We 

have worked with other wood treaters, industry consultants, and the chemical supplier to identify an accredited 

lab to analyze DCOI. We were unsuccessful in this effort. 

 
 
Thank you, 
 
      
Kevin Moseley 
Technical Director 
kmoseley@brooksmfg.com 
360-733-1700 ext. 332 
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